Minutes of the extra meeting of Templeton Community Council
Held on 9th May 2022
Present: Liz Burns (chair), Kathrin Williams, Peter Morgan, Mark Simpkins and Barbara Priest. 
1) To accept apologies for absence.  There were no apologies received. 

2) To disclose personal and prejudicial interests in the items listed below.  There were no interests declared.

3) To decide upon the provision of Platinum Jubilee coins to local children. 
Information on options available had been previously circulated. All present were in agreement to donate Platinum Jubilee coins to pupils at Templeton Primary School and Templetots, and any child living in Templeton but not attending Templeton Primary school. Only children up to 11 years old would be included.  It was stated that there were 136 children in Templeton School, and afterwards confirmed 25 in Templetots. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Clerk was to order 200 coins plus wallets from the preferred supplier, and pay by BACS – with the Clerk being refunded promptly if payment was made from her personal account. Any surplus coins could be made available at the planned Jubilee event. Labels would be printed stating the coins were being donated by Templeton Community Council that would be put on the back of the wallet.
The meeting was informed that the school are planning a parade through the village and on to the Village Green on Thursday 26th of May at a time to be confirmed, which it was agreed would be when the coins would be presented to them in a box, to then be distributed to the children on their return to the school.
It was agreed that the toilets on the green side would made available for this event, and the building contractors informed in advance. It was also agreed that it would be good for as many Councillors as possible to attend.
4)  Date of next meeting. 
It was confirmed that the next meeting date would be 19th May 2022.  Meeting to be held either in Templeton Community Hall or remotely at various locations (to be agreed nearer the time) starting at 8.00pm. It will be the annual meeting, followed by the normal May meeting. This will be the first meeting of the newly elected Council.

There being no other business, the meeting closed at 6.00pm


